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Dear utility regulatory commission,
I am writing to formally oppose the rate increase by Cascadia water company for the Lake
Alyson community in granite falls washington. 
The significant increase is unjustifiable and unaffordable. 
Our community well has not received any updates or improvements, and the rate increase does
not propose to update or improve our community well. Additionally we often experience
intermittent water pressure issues.
In light of these concerns, I request a vote of voluntary service, and formally file a cost
complaint against cascadia water company. 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
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